
Allen, Pam, NMENV 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Cobrain, Dave, NMENV 
Thursday, July 25, 2019 3:59 PM 
Allen, Pam, NMENV 
FW: Excavation of the Kirkland AFB mixed waste dump 

From: CARL PETERSON <cleonardp@msn.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 23, 2019 4:26 PM 
To: Kenney, James, NMENV <James.Kenney@state.nm.us>; Stringer, Stephanie, NMENV 
<Stephanie.Stringer@state.nm.us>; Kieling, John, NMENV <john.kieling@state.nm.us>; Cobrain, Dave, NMENV 
<dave.cobrain@state.nm.us> 
Subject: [EXT] Excavation of the Kirkland AFB mixed waste dump 

I am writing in support of the immediate excavation of the Kirkland mixed waste dump. I am asking 
for NMED to immediately issue the order to excavate this dump and to remove the contents offsite. 

Anything short of this order, risks the immediate safety and health of the people of Albuquerque and 
the surrounding communities. I also have a deep concern that this dump will contaminate the local 
aquifer in the area of city wells. Albuquerque can ill afford another Kirkland contamination incident 
(ref. jet fuel seepage) to contaminate further our water supply. 

This is an extremely dangerous dump due to its radiological and chemical contents. I urge NMED to 
take swift: and comprehensive action to correct this grave and impending threat to public safety. 

WL~f~-
Carl Peterson 
10700 Holly NE 
Albuquerque, NM 87122 
505-717-6977 
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